Sonja Stout

From:

Ray Putz <rputz2004@comcast.net>

Sent:

Wednesday, September 25, 2024 1:09 PM

To:

Sonja Stout

Cc:

mortega@mcka.com; Lynsey Blough

Subject:

Re: BZA

Hi Sonja,

Yes, I am interested in renewing my term on the BZA.

Thanks!

Ray Putz 248-693-6197

On 09/23/2024 3:01 PM EDT Sonja Stout <stouts@lakeorion.org> wrote:

Ray,

I noticed upon review of some housekeeping items that your term has expired in June 2024. I need to know if you are interested in renewing your term for another 3 years? If so, can you please email me and let me know if you would like to be re-appointed. Thank you!

Sonja Stout

Clerk/Treasurer



21 East Church Street

Lake Orion, MI 48362

(P): 248-693-8391 ext. 102

(F): 248-693-5874